
Pennington Fire Company
Santa Gift Drop-Off

Suggested Minimum Donation of $25 per child 
Gifts may be dropped off at the Pennington Fire Company, 120 Broemel Pl, 

Pennington, NJ 08534, any day during November 2024.  Gifts with this form are due 
by Saturday, December 7th, 2024. 

Santa will be there to speak with families and give the gifts to the children.  
Unfortunately, he will not be able to enter homes this year; pictures and recordings are always 
welcome; however, Santa has a tight schedule to keep. 

PLEASE READ: As in prior years, we ask you to drive to the rear of the firehouse, and inside 
the door under the overhang, there will be a box to put the gifts.  Please print this form and place 
it with payment in an envelope with the gift. A firefighter will be there to collect the gifts from 
the box.  You will be contacted via EMAIL with a day that Santa will be arriving! Drop-off days 
will be Monday, December 9th, Tuesday, December 10th, and Wednesday, December 6 pm 
and 9 pm. (Please check your email regularly for updates)  

*End dates to drop off gifts at the firehouse will be firm. As always, we try to meet the
increasing demand, and it is getting harder to accommodate last-second gift drop-offs, route
changes, and extended drop-off dates. Therefore, we ask that all requests be in by the due date.
It is greatly appreciated.

Questions can be emailed to Santa@penningtonfire.org 

Name:  

Address: 

Email (must be provided/printed clearly): 

Cell: 




